
 
THE DISTRICT OF HOPE 

RECORD OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Monday, February 10, 2025 
Council Chambers, District of Hope Municipal Office 

325 Wallace Street, Hope, British Columbia 
Council Members Present:  Mayor Victor Smith 

Councillor Scott Medlock 
Councillor Heather Stewin 
Councillor Pauline Newbigging 

 Council Members Absent:  Councillor Angela Skoglund 
 Councillor Dusty Smith 

Staff Present:  John Fortoloczky, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Donna Bellingham, Director of Corporate Services 
 Robin Beukens, Director of Community Development 
 Thomas Cameron, Fire Chief 

Branden Morgan, Deputy Corporate Officer 
Danielle Laporte, Communications System Analysis Advisor 

 

Others Present:  11 members of the public and 1 media 
 
Mayor Smith called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear input on amendments to the District of Hope 
Zoning Bylaw No. 1324, 2012. 

• District of Hope Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 1596, 2024: 
To amend the I-2 zone to allow dwelling units within principal industrial buildings. 

The Director of Corporate Services read the Chairperson Statement and confirmed that no 
submissions were received. 
The Mayor called for any questions or comments from the public or members of Council. 
The Director of Corporate Services called a final time for any questions or comments from 
the public; hearing none, it was noted that no further submissions, either verbal or written, 
regarding the proposed bylaw can be made to Council. The Public Hearing was declared 
closed at 7:04 p.m. 
Certified Correct: 
 

Original Signed by Donna Bellingham  
Donna Bellingham, 
Director of Corporate Services 


